
J. A. Gipson Advisors, PLLC 

 
414 Holly Grove Circle        Telephone: (601) 519-1880 

Braxton, MS 39044        Email: jag@jagipsonadvisors.com 
 

June 21, 2023 

 

 

 

Via Electronic Filing    

Mr. Gary Widerburg 

Commission Administrator 

Utah Public Service Commission 

Heber M. Wells Building 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, UT  84114 

Re: Boomerang Wireless LLC d/b/a enTouch Wireless (“Boomerang Wireless”) 

Notice of Cessation of Verizon as Underlying Carrier; Docket # 17-2590-01   

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

This is to notify the Utah Public Service Commission that Boomerang Wireless is no 

longer utilizing Verizon Wireless as one of its underlying carriers in its provision of Lifeline 

services in the State of Utah.  Because Boomerang continues to utilize the T-Mobile network 

throughout all of Boomerang’s approved ETC service area, there is no effect to Boomerang’s 

coverage area nor to any subscribers in the State of Utah.  

We would appreciate your acknowledgement of receipt of this filing.  If additional 

information is needed, or if you have any questions please contact me at the number above or 

contact my legal assistant, Sherry Boyd, via email sherry@jagipsonadvisors.com or by telephone 

601-954-2286. 

     Sincerely, 

     J.A. GIPSON ADVISORS, PLLC 

 

 

 

     J. Andrew Gipson 

JAG/ssb 

ecc: Lesli Rowe Marcee 

 Julia Redman-Carter 

 Regulatory@enTouchwireless.com  

 Brian Burnett, Esq. 


